Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, October 24, 2012 10:56 AM

To: Schaefer, Peter; 'Brown, Denis L SOPUS-OP-COR-H'

Subject: RO0486 Former Shell, 4255 MacArthur Boulevard, Oakland WP addend

We have reviewed the proposed installation of four additional nested soil vapor probes as described in your October 17,
2012 correspondence. The probes are to be installed using the approved procedures in your May 25, 2012 Subsurface
Investigation Work Plan. The four additional locations are acceptable.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org




